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April 14, 2021 
 
 
G. Barrett 
Director, City Planning and City Planner 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 13, 2021 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 2nd Report of the Accessibility 
Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on February 25, 2021: 
 
a)      the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to undertake a review of City of 
London planning related documents and by-laws, in particular the City’s Zoning By-law, 
to ensure that terminology used in the documents is reflective of current language and 
terminology related to accessibility; and, 
 
b)      clauses 1.1, 3.1 to 3.6 and 5.1, BE RECEIVED. (4.2/6/CPSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: Chair and Members, Accessibility Advisory Committee 

S. Langill, Executive Assistant to the City Planner, City Planning 
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